All,

As many of you know, I am the President of the Friends of the Norfork NFH (FNNFH). I am also a Board Member of the National Fisheries Friends Partnership (NFFP). I have been working on legislation for the past four years to assure long term funding for the National Mitigation Fish Hatcheries along with attempting to recruit other Friends Groups to do the same. During these past four years, I have been working closely with my US Congressman Rick Crawford from the First District in AR along with our other US Congressman and our US Senators.

Recently, I was in Washington DC to attend the General Meeting of the NFFP. It was held in Falls Greek, VA at the headquarters of the USFWS. During this two day meeting we had ongoing conservations with Dave Hoskins, Director FAC and Jeff Underwood, Asst. Director FAC. They covered many topics in great detail including sharing information on the FY 2014, FY 2015 and the FY 2016 Budgets.

On returning, I wrote an article for our FNNFH newsletter covering the funding situation as was presented to us by the FAC. I have attached this article for your review. Please feel free to share it with other interested parties. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.

Your support to provide legislation to secure a long term funding agreement between the Power Providers and the USFWS is appreciated. Your best effort will be to contact your Congressional Delegation and request their support of Congressman Crawford’s Bill by becoming cosponsors.

Thanks to each of you for your continued interest and support of these efforts.

Best regards,

Leon Alexander

President

Friends of the Norfork National Fish Hatchery

PO Box 117

Norfork, AR 72658

870-499-3167

